
Queensmead
Recreation Ground

Get involved and help us improve
the playground! 

We have secured £20,000 from Bromley Council towards

improvements to the much-loved community playground

enjoyed by so many local children.




We're now looking for volunteers who want

to help us manage this project going forward and 

help us to secure more funding! 

If you're interested in volunteering or, if you're a business or organisation

that would like to contribute, please contact:

Cllr Aisha Cuthbert

Aisha.Cuthbert@bromley.gov.uk

Cllr Nicky Dykes

CllrNicky.Dykes@bromley.gov.uk

Bromley Council

The Shortlands Residents' Association 

Winston's Coffee/community donations: Thank you to Tom

who has offered to add a donation option & thank you to

residents who have donated!

A special thank you to organisations that have already contributed: 

February 2022

Queensmead Recreation Ground

Glassmill Lane, Bromley BR2 0EY


